From: Pasquale Dipilla

To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water increase
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 7:31:04 AM

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

I’m writing in opposition to the City’s increasing the water rate. I’m recommending that you
take a small portion of the 2 billion dollars that the City will receive from the recent
passed stimulus bill to cover the estimated revenue loss due to COVID.

Thank you!

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS
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